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CMS OPEN PAYMENTS DATABASE NOTICE  
 
 
Pursuant to Assembly Bill 1278, physicians are required to provide a notice to their 

patients regarding the Open Payments Database, which is managed by the U.S. 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services, or CMS. 

 

The Open Payments Database is a federal tool used to search payments made by 

drug and device companies to physicians and teaching hospitals. It be found at 

https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov. 

 

Federal guidelines state that we are required to provide this notice and your 

signature is required to acknowledge receipt of this notice. 

 

        Check here if you would like to waive your right to obtain a physical copy and 

have it stored only in you patient chart. 

 
Patient Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Patient Signature: _______________________________ 
 
Date: ____________ 


